

Stockton Center on Successful Aging Announces Research Program on Brain Health

Volunteers Ages 45-64 Sought for 'Healthy Brain, Healthy Mind' Project

For Immediate Release

Wednesday, March 05, 2014

Contact: Maryjane Briant

News and Media Relations Director Galloway Township, NJ 08205 Maryjane.Briant@stockton.edu

(609) 652-4593

Galloway Township, NJ - The Stockton Center on Successful Aging (SCOSA) is currently seeking volunteers between 45-64 years of age to participate in a research project on the campus of The Richard Stockton College at 101 Vera King Farris Drive, Galloway. This research, which is supported in part by SCOSA, is designed to explore the relationship between activity in the brain and thinking and memory.

The research project, "Healthy Brain, Healthy Mind," is being directed by Dr. Jessica Fleck, associate professor of Psychology. Dr. Fleck has been a member of the Psychology Program at Stockton College since 2006 and was recently selected as a SCOSA Research Fellow for the 2012-2013 academic year. In addition to researching brain health throughout the lifespan, Dr. Fleck is also an active researcher of creativity and the creative brain.

Whil

nd thinking are o long-term health and and an hour-and-a-half

ded and have no prior the project involves the mory and thinking will the the normal range will

ck and the Healthy

to learn more